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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

14th July, 1933,

Dear Sir,

_ I duly received your letter of the 23rd
ultimo respecting the sailing vessel "PAMIR", and have to
thenk you for your remarks, which have been noted,

I may say that the Committee have to-day
had before them a report from the Society's Swrveyors at
Belfast, from which 1t appears that the Special Survey
has been further advanced, and in the circumstances action
has been deferred, pending the receipt of a report on the
lifting and stripping of the rigging which is to be effected
at Kotka.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Gustaef Erikson, Esq.,
MARTEHAMN.
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